
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 42 of 2012 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/01 Vol lV 
 

Date: 28 June 2012 
 
 

Fireworks Display from the Foreshore off Hilton Hotel – St. Julian’s 
  
 
The Ports and Yachting Department Notifies mariners that a 10 minute Fireworks Display will be 
held from the foreshore off the Hilton Hotel in St. Julian’s on Saturday, 7 July 2012. The Display 
will be centered in the approximate following position: 
 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 
 

  35°55'.40   14°29'.67 
 
 
 
The fireworks may be held between 2100 hours and 0000 hours. 
 
No boats are allowed within 100meters from the above position. Any boats berthed within the 
above area are to be removed. 
 
Mariners are to obey instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (VTS),  

 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177 


